Our Plans
“We want a school that works closely with families since educating young children is a joint enterprise between the school, the home and the church community.”
 
St Peter’s School operates under the joint trusteeship of the Catholic Diocese of Portsmouth and the De La Salle Order of Brothers. St Peter’s has been a Jesuit school and a De La Salle School since the 1940s; although there are no brothers on site now there is still a very strong tradition of the Lasallian spirit.
 Our staffing includes a Head of School, a Deputy with a teaching commitment as well as a teacher and two teaching assistants in each Reception class. There is one teaching assistant in each class from Year 1. We aim to appoint staff with dynamism and vision – and to create a curriculum and style of teaching that ensures rapid progress and engagement from the start. We want a school that works closely with families since educating young children is a joint enterprise between the school, the home and the church community.
 Our Primary intake is accommodated in newly refurbished classrooms, along with a multi-purpose room. There is an extensive outdoor space which allows learning to take place inside and outside the classroom. There is also a vast field and hard play area. Although the primary phase of the school is separate to the secondary phase the primary children will still benefit from the specialist facilities available, such as the large hall, the gym and the drama studio.
In September 2016 Year 7 and 8 students moved to our Southbourne site, allowing the Primary phase to occupy the entire Iford site. The remaining buildings are in the process of being re-developed, transforming the vast campus, the classroom areas and facilities into an exciting and superbly equipped primary school.
[bookmark: _GoBack]At the end of December 2017 we expect to have the remaining Primary accommodation completed in readiness for our continued expansion.  

